From: Siobhan Scanlon [ NG

Sent: 11 October 2017 15:38

To: National Planning Framework
Subject: Re: Sligo

Hi,

I am contacting you as I feel that Sligo town and county is not at the best it can be. It should be the economic
hub of the north West. The scenery, people and atmosphere is amazing and I don't know why it has suffered
so badly In the past years.

Its so sad visiting home and seeing shops closing down and the streets quiet. Why is it that Dublin, Cork and
Galway are buzzing? Sligo has enormous potential but is somewhat forgotten and it's really sad. It needs to be
developed and seen as the forefront of the West of Ireland and it is an amazing place.

Thank you for taking the time to read this.
Siobhan Scanlon
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